Portland, Maine Yes. Life's good here.
Tammy A

Division Director, Inspections Division
December 18, 2013

ATLANTIC COAST RADIO LLC
779 WARREN AVE
PORTLAND, ME 04103

CBL: 316 A002001
Located at: 779 WARREN AVE

To Whom It May Concern,

This letter verifies that the work performed under Building Permit # 2013-02072,
(Emergency replacement for tower #3 knocked down by construction equipment. New
tower height will match the original height of 188' above the base insulator.) issued by
the City of Portland at the above address has been completed. Inspections have been
recorded and the work appears to be in accordance with the applicable code
requirements. This does not certify that the property is free of building code violations.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at this office.

Sincerely,

Lo—
Don McPherso
Building Inspector
207-874-8705
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